Danny Mulligan

1020 SW 98 Ave

Pembroke Pines 33025

9542535104

Dannymull9@msn.com

Commissioner Tom Good

601 City Center Way

Pembroke Pines 33025

7/8/19

Dear Tom,

Hope all is well and thanks for visiting Lakeside Key in April to discuss our speed humps project. Since then we have submitted the required 85% of homeowner signatures to Mr. Kennedy at the Public Services Department. That being said, Mr. Kennedy advised that we did not meet the linear feet requirement for SW 98 Ave and SW 11st so we are requesting your help in obtaining a waiver of that requirement.

19 JUL 11 AM 11: 10

As you may have noticed LK2 has changed dramatically in the last five years as many motorists use our streets as a cut through to bypass the light at Palm Ave and Pembroke road. We now have a rush hour surge in the morning and evening where motorists speed through the community without regard for speed limits, cyclists, pets or pedestrians. We have a 25 mph speed limit posted, but it's not uncommon to see drivers reach 40 or 50 mph on SW 97 Ave where we have a playground right next to the street. On SW 98 Ave we have two families with small children who have their houses for sale citing the danger from speeding drivers as one of the main reasons they want to move.

Our speed hump campaign has almost universal support in the community because it affects everyone, and could someday save a life. We respectfully ask for your support in our campaign. FYI I've also send a similar letter to Mayor Ortiz on this subject. We'd also like to invite you to our next HOA Board meeting scheduled for Tuesday August 20, 7:00 pm at 9050 Pines Blvd. suite 480. (We may be able to change the date to Wednesday the 21st if that works better for you, just let me know.)

Thank you in advance for your help on this project.

Sincerely,

Symbley mellog